
ITEM 3c – 21/01065/FULMAJ – Botany Bay Boatyard, 7 Botany Bay, Chorley 
 
The recommendation remains as per the original report 
 
Two further letters of objection have been received citing some of the same issues as 
already noted in the committee report, such as highway safety issues from additional traffic 
and accidents, relocation of disabled parking and operational concerns for the public house, 
but with the following additional summarised grounds of objection: 
 

 The site should be used for a tourist/leisure attraction. 

 How will people access the canal moorings and therefore their homes? 

 A condition to address contamination will not be dealt with by the site owner. 

 Councillors should visit the site to see the issues. 
 
Committee members and members of the public can view the full details of the 
representations including photographs on the planning file for the application. 
 


